
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective July 30, 2024  

 
 

Effective July 30, 2024, Warner Bros. Discovery will be shutting down the 
availability of TV Everywhere content on the Cartoon Network website. Please 
note that Cartoon Network shows can still be enjoyed on the Cartoon Network 
mobile and connected TV apps. 
 
The decision to discontinue TV Everywhere content on the Cartoon Network 
website was made by the network and is out of our control. 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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